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Yeshiva University Scholarship Program for Grandchildren of Long-term 
Members of the Faculty and Staff 

 
The Board of Trustees Executive Committee approved the establishment of a Scholarship Program, effective with 

the fall of 2001 semester, for the grandchildren of long-term members of the faculty and administration. This 

scholarship program was established to recognize the achievements of long-term members of the staff and to 

make it possible for their grandchildren to attend, without financial hardship, the institution that they helped to 

build over the last quarter of a century. The program will also encourage qualified students to enroll in the 

University, while it provides an incentive for members of the faculty and administration to become long-term 

staff members, so that their grandchildren can qualify for the program.  

 

Basic Terms of the Program:  

¶ To be eligible, the student must be a grandchild of an active or retired member of the faculty or 

administration, who has served Yeshiva University on a full-time basis for no less than 25 consecutive 

years.  
 

¶ 
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